
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

18th September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Re: Enhancing our Reception Play Garden 

 
I am writing to you with a little plea for some of your unwanted household items. 
In our Reception Play Garden we would like to enhance our music and sound area using everyday objects. We are also 
looking to enhance our mud kitchen with everyday metal cooking utensils and gardening tools. See below an example. 
 

 
   
 
 We are looking for donations of:  
• Metal pots, bowls, pans, cake or muffin tins  
• Metal colanders, buckets, baskets, spoons and spatulas  
• Metal kettles, tea pots and jugs  
• Clear plastic Jugs  
• Wooden spoons  
• Trowels, handheld rakes, flowerpots, children’s gloves  
• Anything else that you have that you think may enhance our mud kitchen. 
 
These items could be things that you are throwing away or just do not need anymore! We would really appreciate them 
and our children will love playing with them.  
Any donations can be handed in to Reception class team or via the office. We really appreciate your support to enhance the 
learning and exploring through play for our youngest children.  
 
Thank you in advance.  
Yours Sincerely,  

 

 
Headteacher 

 
 


